
From: Cornelio Velázquez 

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 10:01 PM 

To: Clerk Cobourg <clerk@cobourg.ca> 

Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Free Internet 

 

Hello I am Cornelio Velázquez. I love the city of Cobourg and its community. I would like to propose, 
without the intention of bothering anyone. That there be an area with free internet. And more cycle 
path Thank you for your time 


